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The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on February 9th, 2021 at 7:00 pm.    Al Bergquist was not in attendance tonight.  The minutes from the January meeting were reviewed and approved by a motion by Ed Clem and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.   The treasurer report was reviewed.  The motion was made to approve the current treasurer’s report by Ed Clem and seconded by Jerry Johnson.  Discussion on CTAS and continued work needs to be done.
The meeting for March, 2021 will need to be changed due to Township Election.  The board approved March 16th, 2021 at the Townhall at 7:00 pm.  This change in meeting will be posted by the clerk.  
Larry Zaeske was present to obtain a liquor license for Cormorant Sportsman Club.  This liquor license was brought to vote with a unanimous approval.  Paperwork completed by the clerk and filed with the office.  
A resolution was presented for Lake Eunice Township to apply for two Local Road Improvements Grants.  Possible road improvement options will include Buckhorn Road and East Pearl Lake Road.  Two separate resolutions were passed to approve these grants and will be forwarded to the Becker County Engineer.   Heather Anderson will be submitting these grants in March, 2021.  
Discussed the Merwin property request - Lake Eunice back tract-See map from Meadowland Survey-Ed Clem has talked to them and this was resolved and needs no further action from the board.
Reminder that Township Elections will be held on March 9th, 2021-polls open from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm.  The Lake Eunice township meeting will be held following the elections at 8:15 pm.  
The Budget for 2021 was discuss at length in preparation for the Annual Meeting.  Jason Rosing affirmed that brushing is a significant priority for the township and this was supported.  In addition, the Lake Park Audubon Fire and EMS budget will need an increase.  
A motion was made to adjourn at 8:01 pm by Al Bergquist and seconded by Ed Clem. 
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